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On July 29, 2010, the meeting was held with French investor Yann Ichbiah at International
Investors Association office, who intends to build French restaurant and guest-house in Kobuleti
and Kvariati. The meeting between French investor and General Secretary of the association
was introductory. The construction is planned to begin in nearest future. As a result, the region
will have guest-house and another food object in the form of French restaurant named
Paris-Kobuleti.
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